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Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California' 94596

This letter cancels and supersedes our letter dated October 24, 1974,
to you on the same subject.

Peninsula District employees will be consolidated approximately
November 2, 1974, in the new headquarters, 19?0 Industrial Way, Belmont.
At that time, the District Customer Services Department will utilize the
Automatic Call Distribution System installed at this headquarters.
Peninsula District does not have the ACDS at this time; therefore, a
reclassification of 18 positions is necessary to opera~~ this system.

Peninsula District employees will be transferred under the
provisions of Title 19 of the Clerical Agreement.

In accordance with Section 18.17 of the Clerical Agreement,
Company proposes to reclassify the following list of Clerk CIS to
Customer Services Clerks at Belmont without reference to the bidding
procedure:

L. M. Roland
R. A. Chung
E. Leiken
D. Velasquaz
J. E. Bosbery
D. J. Hooper

P. D. Jackson D. Yates
E. J. Jaramillo L. J. Sederberg
C. J. Mohr A. J. Tackitt
M. E. Cabral M. E. Sheehy
M. A. Monson M. J. Pope
J. K. Landucci S. R. Cuevas

accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please
provided below and return one executed copy of

If you are in
so indicate in the space
this letter to Company.

PACIFIC GAS AND EItECTRIC COMPANY

BY'~Manager of In strial Relations

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto
as of the date hereof.

March 10, 1975
Date

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO
By ~ of)vL:i:lh d!fC
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